
Commissioner’s July 2025 report to Public Safety and Law Enforcement Committee 

 

Good morning everyone. Summer is in full-swing, and as expected the emergency services folks 

throughout the County are exhibiting remarkable dedication in serving their neighbors. 

 We are putting into operation Phase I of the Government Critical Infrastructure Security Plan 

this month, which will include our new Building Security Monitor starting July 28th, along with 

additional deputies in advance of the roll-out of the new weapons detection system in early 

August. Informational messaging for employees will be disseminated by the Director of 

Communications in the lead-up to our start date 

 With help from ITS we continue to bolster our technological capabilities for field operations 

 The Sheriff hosted a pre-summer law enforcement meeting, which was well-attended and 

provided an opportunity to exchange concerns and ideas to make this summer as enjoyable and 

safe as possible for the communities across the County 

 We participated in a safety marketing campaign with Hatzollah, and I am proud to say the end 

product was remarkably well done and informative 

 We will be working with Sullivan West School District to look into the school bus stop-arm 

camera program 

 

 

 

 

 


